

John Hawkins <cjhawkins3rd@gmail.com>

Suissevale response to your letter

1 message

Office Manager <suissevaleom@gmail.com>
To: John Hawkins <cjhawkins3rd@gmail.com>

Wed, Mar 7, 2018 at 7:24 PM

Mr. Hawkins.

Please be advised that I have received your letter and forwarded it to the BOD for their review. We will be discussing it in closed session after the regular March board meeting. I will follow up with a more complete response at that time.

I would like to offer a few comments at this time. You stated that I promised you a direct response after the January board meeting. I do not recall saying that. That was not my intention and I apologize for the confusion. The subject was brought up again at the February meeting. I stated at the February board meeting what I had basically stated at the January meeting. Your letter contained many things, not just a discussion about dock fees. Mr. McManus gave a very complete, concise, and accurate explanation of why we charge what we charge for docks.

I reiterated that the board had your letter and would take your comments into consideration. Your comments on other costs, for example, would normally surface during our annual budget sessions.

As mentioned above I will provide you with a more complete response after the board has a chance to meet and discuss.

Regards Bob Ashton